
 

 
From: Mike Shelby 

Sent: Fri 10/21/2011 1:19 PM 
To: Betsy D. Stevenson 

Subject: Re: Invitation to Confer Regarding ESHB 1886 (Ruckelshaus) Voluntary Stewardship Program 

Betsy.  

The Western Washington Agricultural Association is in support of the of the County's proposal 

to opt-in to the VSP. We also concur with the proposed changes to the Ag CAO 14.24. Thanks 

for your outreach efforts. If I can be of any assistance, please let me know.  

 


